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The permanent long~term solution will be through NRC approval of
our proposed Technical Specification Changes No. 181 and 45 submitted
nn September 28, 1990, for Units 1 and 2, respectively. That
submittal was a result of an identical problem identified during the
Unit No. 2 second refueling outage. However, an interim solution to
the Unit No. 2 concern was approcved by the NRC in Technical
Specification Amendment No. 34 which was also submitted as an
emergency Technical Specification change.

We request that this proposed change be handled as an emergency
Technical Specification change in accordance with 10 CFR 50.91(a) (5)
because BVPS Unit 1 is presently operating under a Temporary Waiver
of Compliance.

Sincerely,

Vice President
Nuclear Group

7] Mr. J. Beall, Sr. Resident Ir pector
Mr. T. T. Martin, NRC Region 1 Administrator
Mr. A. W. DeAgazio, Project Manager
Mr. R. Saunders (VEPCO)



